
Report for Trimley Memorial Hall, 19.3.24 – 1.4.25 

 

The Hall committee has met 6 times during the last year, and have 
welcomed 2 new members. We sadly lost Wilf Youngs, who had been on 
the committee for several decades. We will shortly be updating all our 
protocols. The Hall is virtually running at capacity, and many 
clubs/organisations have had to be turned away.  Therefore, we look 
forward to the new extension. 

 

After some extremely high temperatures last year, we are trying to obtain 
planning permission for air conditioning. We started this at the beginning of 
2024.  We have obtained 2 quotes for the work, and 2 quotes for overseeing 
the planning process, which is still ongoing. 

 

The local bank has closed, therefore we have to now take cheques/cash 
into the Post Office. 

 

We had a successful xmas tree light up and carols event, and thanks go to 
all involved. 

 

 Multiple clubs/organisations use the hall on a regular basis, with many 
social events including wedding receptions/childrens parties/funeral 
wakes, mostly booked by local residents. 

 

We will be looking at updating all our protocols. 

 

 


